DAN/dms

THE NATIONAL EXCHANGE CLUB Toledo, Ohio 43606-1700

David A. Nershi, CAE Executive Vice President 3050 Central Avenue Toledo, Ohio 43606-1700 800-XCHANGE (924-2643) 419/535-3232 (FAX) 419/535-1989

Dear Exchange Club President:

The National Exchange Club has long supported and encouraged programs beneficial to our nation's youth. That's why, for many years, Exchange has promoted our club's involvement in Scouting.

Scouting helps our youth to develop constructive partnerships with adults, provides opportunities for community outreach and promoted activities that strengthen families. In addition, the BSA principles of duty to God and country, service to others, and respect for self closely mirror the values and purposes of our organization.

We are pleased to endorse the time-proven Scouting program and recommend it to clubs desiring to reach out to the youth of their communities in a meaningful way.

Sincerely,

David A. Nershi, CAE Executive Vice President

College Colleg